
 

 

MINUTES 

GWCCA DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 

 September 11, 2017 

2:30 p.m. 

Conference Call 

 

 

The following nine out of twelve Committee members were in attendance: 

 

David Allen 

Stan Conway 

Anne Hennessy 

Glenn Hicks 

Andrew MacCartney 

Tim Lowe, Chair 

Bill Russell  

Doug Tollett

 

 
 

Chair Lowe called the meeting to order at 2:34 p.m.  

 

A motion to approve the April 24, 2017 GWCCA Development Committee meeting minutes was 

made by Bill Russell, seconded by Anne Hennessy, and unanimously approved. 

 

GEORGIA AQUARIUM 

 

The Committee discussed the following. The Authority is working with the Path Foundation and 

the Georgia Aquarium to create a bike depot on the corner of Baker Street and Luckie Street.  After 

reviewing preliminary site plans, the Committee discussed the possibility of engaging design 

representation to work with the Aquarium on the development of the site. 

 

ANDREW YOUNG INTERNATIONAL BOULEVARD FEASIBILITY STUDY 

 

The Authority contracted with TVS to perform a feasibility assessment regarding pedestrian 

improvements on Andrew Young International Blvd. (AIYB) from Marietta Street to the left turn 

in front of the Georgia Dome site.  Improvements would include a new bus terminal adjacent to 

the Red Deck between AYIB and Centennial Olympic Park Drive.  The Committee discussed the 

proposed improvements.   

 

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 3:21 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Approved: 

 

 

 

     

Dale Aiken, Assistant Secretary  Tim Lowe, Chair 


